


Any boy interested in trying out 

for basketball and not playing a 

fall sport, there will be an 

information meeting from 310-

330 in Mr. Lewis room.



Spanish Club will meet the 

first Thursday of each 

month. The 1st meeting will 

be Thursday, 

¡ Bienvenidos !  

Everyone welcome



There will be an FCCLA 

Meeting from 3-4 p.m. in 

the Sewing Lab-Room 146.  

Everyone is welcome to 

come.



Attention students, the annual East 

Central FFA and FCCLA pork chop 

dinner will be Friday from 5-7 p.m. The 

tickets are $10 and can be purchased 

from Mr. Johnson or Mrs. Osman. Come 

on out and enjoy a nice meal before 

supporting your Trojans at the football 

game! 


